
 

 

MEMO 
 
TO:  MEPFP BIDDERS 
 
FROM: P.A.T. Construction Management Corp. 
 
DATE:  May 5, 2020 
 
RE:  Bryant & Stratton College – 110 Broadway Buffalo 
 
               
 
 
 
On Wednesday, May 6, 2020, 110 Broadway will be opened from 12:30 – 3:00 PM for 
contractors to walkthrough the job site.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the walkthrough and/or the project,  
please e-mail: CarolynC@CasilioCo.com.    
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